NOTICE OF AWARD

20 March 2020

MR. JOSEPH BRIAN TAN

Vice President Corporate Finance & Aircraft

and Asset Management

PHILIPPINE AIRLINES, INC.

PNB Financial Center, Pres. Diosdado Macapagal Ave.
CCP Complex, Pasay City

Dear Mr. Tan:

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for Lot No. 2 (Siargao Islands -
Clark) for the Procurement of Chartered Flights for Distressed and Stranded Foreign
Tourists in Boracay and Siargao Islands on March 21-22, 2020 in the amount of Five
Million Thirty Thousand Nine Hundred Fifty Pesos (PhP5,030,950.00) has been
determined as the Single Calculated and Responsive Bid (SCRB).

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your
satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project.

SEC. ARTURO P. BONCATO, JR.
Department of Tourism

Conforme:
Alvin éendriz O. Limqueco Joseph Brian T.L. Tan

(Awarded bidder’s name of authorized
Representative and signature)

20 March 2020
(Date)

*Kindly fax or email to sender to acknowledge receipt
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